
Charles Dyson <cdyson@irvingtonva.gov>

Endorsement of West Irvington sidewalk project
Judy Penniman <judypenniman@msn.com> Fri, Sep 5, 2025 at 7:25 AM
To: Charles Dyson <cdyson@irvingtonva.gov>

Good morning Charles,
I hope this note finds you well and happily ensconced in a critter free new office!  I wanted to come by and see it one day.

The purpose of this email is to express my endorsement and support for the sidewalk project in West Irvington.  I believe
it has been on the capital budget list since 2022, it’s time for Council to seriously plan for this to happen.

Thank you for your consideration for this important project.  A safe walkable Irvington is everyone’s goal.

Best
Judy

Sent from my iPad
judypenniman@msn.com
Cell: 703 909 1560
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